
We’re Sorry…

Due the current coronavirus outbreak and the extent of school closures announced 
yesterday, we are having to close our retail branches until further government 
information is published with regard School opening. Please visit our website 
www.stevensons.co.uk to place an order online.

Our number one priority is the health 
and wellbeing of our staff, customers and 
school partners. 

Stevensons are taking the outbreak very 
seriously, we remain well informed of the 
developing situation and are following all 
advice and recommendations set by the 
Government.

Although we have had to close 
our branches you can still buy 
your uniform online by placing 
an order via our award winning 
website,
www.stevensons.co.uk

For up to date branch 
information or to place an order 

visit 

www.stevensons.co.uk

Best wishes and stay healthy in 
these eventful times.

Mark, John and Mary Stevenson


